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July 13, 2020 

 

Dr. David Ready, City Manager 

City of Palm Springs 

3200 E. Tahquitz Canyon Way 

Palm Springs, CA 92262 

 

Dear Dr. Ready, 

 

In our letter of June 6, 2019, the Palm Springs Preservation Foundation (PSPF) awarded 

the city of Palm Springs a grant of $50,000 to support the city’s fundraising efforts for 

the restoration of the Plaza Theatre. 

 

The sole condition of the PSPF grant read as follows:  
 

Should the city’s fundraising efforts prove insufficient for the restoration of the 

Plaza Theatre, PSPF requests the return of this grant money. 

 

To that end, PSPF asks that the city confirm, in writing, that fundraising efforts continue 

with the goal of the Plaza Theatre’s restoration, especially in view of the city’s current 

financial hardships. 

 

The PSPF board of directors still views the restoration of the theater as vitally important 

to the Palm Springs community.  We also have a fiduciary responsibility to confirm that 

the city remains committed to this effort. 

 

If you require any additional information, please contact PSPF board member Ron 

Marshall at (760) 837-7117 or info@pspreservationfoundation.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Gary Johns      

President  
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